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Statement from NSTU President Liette Doucet 

 

This afternoon the NSTU received an embargoed copy of legislation the government intends to 
introduce tomorrow.   

The NSTU Provincial Executive will be meeting tomorrow to discuss the contents of this bill, and 
to determine an appropriate response. 
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	Info: Angela Murray, 902- 479-4708, 902-497-0194 (cell) amurray@staff.nstu.ca  or Mark 
Laventure, 902-233-1953, mlaventure@staff.nstu.ca.  


